
 
17 July 2024  

Dear Shareholder, 

Invitation to Shareholder Briefings in Brisbane, Sydney, Melbourne, and Perth (22 July – 1 Aug 2024) 

We are delighted to invite you to a series of shareholder briefings where we will update you on 
our upcoming exploration activities, including the Hidden Bay drilling program. 

We are nearing the completion of the $4.1 million placement and rights issue facilitated by CPS 
Capital and RM Capital. This crucial funding will enable us to commence our maiden drilling 
program at Hidden Bay and advance the Surprise Creek Project with an airborne survey and 
subsequent drilling. 

Robin Wilson, our Technical Director, will be present to offer an in-depth overview of the 
projects and share the excitement surrounding our upcoming Hidden Bay drilling program. 

With uranium demand on the rise due to anticipated supply shortages and geopolitical 
uncertainties affecting global supply chains, now is a pivotal moment for uranium exploration. 
Canada’s Athabasca Basin, renowned for being the world's richest uranium source, has had 
considerable exploration success over the past decade and holds potential for significant new 
discoveries. 

We encourage you to attend one of the following presentations to learn more about these 
exciting developments. 

 

Town Halls 

Brisbane                               Monday 22nd July                                                     5.00pm – 6.00pm 

(Room: Moonie 2) Level 31  

1 Eagle Street, Waterfront Place, Brisbane QLD 4000 

 

Sydney                                  Wednesday 24th July                                             5.00pm – 6.00pm 

(Room: Kent 2) Level 5 

1 Margaret Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Melbourne                          Friday 26th July                                                         12.00pm – 1.00pm 

(Room: Exhibition 03) L4-6  

80 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

Perth                                      Thursday 1st Aug                                                       5.00pm – 6.00pm 

(Room: Walsh Boardroom)  Level 1 – Holiday Inn/ Julio’s Italian Restaurant  

1309 Hay Street , West Perth  (Cnr Ventnor Ave) WA 6005 


